

## Sam's Story - October 2017

Sam participated in the <u>Prudential Ride London</u> in his son's honour, completing the 100 mile course (in 4 hours 25 minutes!) and donated the £615 he raised to Dorking Nursery School and Children's Centre.

"Thank you and all the team at Dorking Nursery School for helping my little boy, he has done so well there. I wasn't feeling good the morning I woke up, if I wasn't doing it for such a good cause, then I would not have got out of bed that morning. It was knowing what you all did for my son that got me around the 100 miles. Thanks to all the hard work everyone put in!"

Sam and Erin